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From:   Bohl, James
Sent:   Sunday, April 20, 2014 4:24 PM
To:     Lee, Chris
Subject:        Fwd: Dover Street Development

 
 
Sent from my iPad
 
Begin forwarded message:
From: Jason Wedesky <jason@actaea.com> 
Date: April 20, 2014 at 2:28:58 PM CDT 
To: <ahamil@milwaukee.gov>, <jldavis@milwaukee.gov>, 
<nkovac@milwaukee.gov>, <rjbauma@milwaukee.gov>, 
<jbohl@milwaukee.gov>, <mcoggs@milwaukee.gov>, 
<wwade@milwaukee.gov>, <rdonov@milwaukee.gov>, 
<rpuent@milwaukee.gov>, <mmurph@milwaukee.gov>, 
<jdudzi@milwaukee.gov>, <jperez@milwaukee.gov>, 
<twitko@milwaukee.gov>, "Zielinski, Tony" <tzieli@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Dover Street Development 
Reply-To: <jason@actaea.com>
Dear Alderman,

I own Actaea Works on Kinnickinnic Avenue and I was also the first Kinnickinnic Avenue 
BID President.   The blue print  for development for Bay View has been to push the 
major developments on KK to continue to help make this one of the most if not the 
most thriving neighborhood business district in the city.  

The business district understands the need to retain the quaint character of the 
neighborhood. Putting a 90 unit housing development in that neighborhood would 
destroy the social fabric of that area.  Please vote down this Dover Street Development 
coming up before you.

Sincerely,
 
 
Jason Wedesky 
 
t. 414.881.2829
 
reservations t. 414.744.0400 
www.actaea.com
 
This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the 
individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, 
distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if 
you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. 
E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as 
information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or 
incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for 
any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of 
e-mail transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. 
Actaea Works, PO BOX 070228, Milwaukee, WI, 53207.
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